
 

 

State Allocation Board 
Remote Participation 
Notice 

❖ ❖ ❖ 

 
Rebecca Kirk, Executive Officer 
Office of Public School Construction 
707 3rd Street, 4th Floor 
West Sacramento, CA  95605 

Hybrid Public Meeting 
Wednesday, February 28, 2024 
East End Complex 
1500 Capitol Mall, Auditorium* 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
4:00 p.m.* 
 
 
In accordance with Senate Bill 544 (Chapter 216, Statutes of 2023), the 
State Allocation Board is informing the general public that two of its 
members intend to participate remotely to attend the February 28, 2024 
meeting, as follows: 
 

• Assemblymember David Alvarez 

• Ana Lasso, Director, Department of General Services  
 
The physical, publicly accessible in person location from which members of 
the public may observe and offer public comment is reflected above.  
 
A copy of the 10-Day Meeting Notice can be found on OPSC’s website. 
 
 
*Meeting location and time subject to change. 

https://www.dgs.ca.gov/opsc/Meetings

	State Allocation Board Remote Participation Notice

